
Dear President Gemma,  
  
On behalf of the Korean Association for Lung Cancer (KALC), I woul
d like to express my deepest appreciation for your continuous supp
ort to the 2021 KALC-IC, to be held on Nov. 25-26 in Seoul, Korea.  
  
As mentioned earlier, the 2021 KALC-IC (Nov. 25-26) and the JLCS a
nnual meeting (Nov. 26-28) will overlap on one day. Fortunately, ho
wever, the Korea-Japan Symposium scheduled for Nov. 25 does not 
overlap, and we have made an option for one-day registration for t
he conference. Additionally, we will keep the abstract submission pa
ge open until Oct. 9 for late-breaking or encore abstracts.  
Please kindly encourage your JLCS members to participate in the 20
21 KALC-IC (promotional file attached).  
  
I hope that this conference will offer a great opportunity for both 
societies to work more closely and evolve together.  
If you need any assistance from our side, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
  
Thank you in advance for your support and hope to meet you in p
erson soon.  
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
  
  
Young Chul Kim  
Chairman 
Korean Association for Lung Cancer 
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